
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    June 24, 2013     
 
RE:  Lazy Way (permit application # 6452) 

 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  
                     City of Key West 
 
An application was orginially recieved for the trimming of (2) Wild 
Tamarind trees.  Upon further review, it was determined that because of 
accidental damage to one of the trees, the best course of action is the 
following: the removal of (1) Wild Tamarind Tree and the maintenance 

trimming of (1) Wild Tamarind Tree.  A site inspection was done on June 
17, 2013 and documented the following: 
 
Tree Species:   Wild Tamarind (Lysiloma latisilquum)  

                          

Tree #1 

Tree #2 



1.  Diameter:  16” dbh  
 

 
                                               
Request is made to trim large, lower branch on the east side of the tree in 
order to balance out the tree and help restore the shape of the tree.  The west 
side of the tree was close to a house model and was kept trimmed.  Branches 
were also removed due to the demolition of the house. 
   
Recommend:  Approval of the trimming of the tree by a certified arborist. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



2.  Diameter:  20” dbh 

 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 
Location:  70% (growing on a berm and was located close to the house 
model) 
Species:  100% (on protected tree list) 
Condition:  60%  (fair) 
Total Average Value =  76%   
 Value x Diameter =  15 replacement caliper (dbh) inches 
                                    



Comments:  An application was submitted to maintenance trim both of the 
trees.  Both trees had minor trimming done in preparation of the demolition 
of a house model next to the trees.  During the demolition, tree #2 was hit 
and damaged.  An inspection revealed that the primary damage to the tree 
was to a large tree branch that has caused a split that runs all the way down 
the tree.  Also, several other smaller areas of injury appear to be on the tree 
and there is some possible root cuts from the adjoining construction.  The 
potential for this tree to become diseased and die is very high.  Therefore, 
the recommendation, due to the damage to the tree caused by the demolition, 
is to replace the tree.  Please note that the damage was accidental and that 
the contractor’s representative did work with the urban forestry office prior 
to demolition of the house. 
 
 Recommendation:  Recommend the maintenance trimming of Tree #1 

by a certified arborist and recommend the removal of Tree #2 to be 

replaced with 15 caliper inches of Fl #1 native trees along Lazy Way.   


























